Public Hearing Notice

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Zoning Commission of the City of
Orchard, Texas is scheduled to review the following item:

1. Duplexes being built at 9531 Hwy 36

NOTICE IS HEREBY FURTHER GIVEN that the City Council will hold a
public hearings on this item.at the Orchard City Hall located at 9714 Kibler
Street, Orchard, Texas, the hearing will be on Tuesday, April 12th, 2022, 4:50
p.m. or as near as possible thereafter, at which time and place interested
persons may appear and be heard thereon.

Documents related to this item may be inspected by the public on weekdays
between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m. Monday through Friday, at the
Orchard City Hall, 9714 Kibler Street, Orchard, Texas. Please call, Melissa
Andel, City Secretary, if there are any questions or comments on this item. She
may be reached at 979-478-6893 or by e-mail at coforchard@twit.net .
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